
From:   Patrick Buckley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 18, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0594-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The maximum altitude that the UAS will transmit from is 4500 feet AGL.  A rocket is no longer included in 
this STA. Reference to a rocket has been removed from the "Explanation" section of this Application.

Bandwidth has been corrected.


